
From: William Foster <billfoster1@me.com>  
Sent: Saturday, December 4, 2021 10:43 AM 
To: planning-dept <planning-dept@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] KW Bight 
 

Thank all of you for all your hard work in trying to keep KW on the right track.  
  
This latest idea to change the Zoning the area in front of the A&B Lobster House area on Front St. is 
flawed. 
 
We have owned rental property in KW for over 30 yrs. and remember the Bight area. 
 
With your help and ex-Mayor Weekly it has become a real asset to KW. 
 
Please reject this plan to change that area. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Bill Foster & Barbara Hann 
217 Duval St. 
 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  


